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Wreath Laid On English Grave Of Aborigine 
 
LONDON, Monday. 
 
In commemoration of the 153rd anniversary of the death of "Yem Murra 
Wanyea, an Australian aborigine, who was brought to Britain in 1793, the 
Australian High Commissioner (Mr Beazley) laid a wreath on the grave in the 
Eltham parish churchyard 
 
He said that because the attitude of the British Commonwealth to native races 
had often been misrepresented at world conferences, the Commonwealth 
should make it clear that she was keen to help natives and deal with them 
progressively.  
 
"It is our duty as á white race, to show the world our policy is one of 
helpfulness, so that native races may take their rightful place in 'the world," he 
added 


